
City of Minneapolis 

Menthol Tobacco Products 
From some packaging, it can be difficult to determine if a tobacco product is considered menthol. Though it 
may not be obvious from the packaging, the following products are considered menthol tobacco products. 
Sales of these products are restricted to tobacco products shops. This list of menthol products is not 
exhaustive. If you are unsure about a tobacco product, please contact health@minneapolismn.gov or 612-
673-2301.   
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